
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
 

INTENTION TO START PARKING MANAGEMENT ALONG THE MAIN ROAD IN 
FRANSCHHOEK 

 
Notice No. 8/2023

 
 
Notice is hereby given, in terms of the Municipal Council’s Resolution, Item 11.6.1 
taken at the 7th Council Meeting held on 24 August 2022, of the Municipality’s 
intention to start with parking management along the Main Road in Franschhoek. 
 
Parking Management comprises the implementation of parking tariffs, the collection 
of fees and other associated tasks. Recent commercial developments in the 
Franschhoek Central Business District, have led to an increase in the demand for 
parking, necessitating the need to implement parking tariffs. The municipality 
therefore intends to implement parking tariffs from 1 July 2023 on approximately 146 
parking bays located on the Main Road. The parking tariff amount will be determined 
through a separate municipal process, and these will be made known in subsequent 
publications. It is noted that free parking is still available at the municipal parking area 
located at the corner of Dirkie Uys and La Rochelle Streets. 
 
The public is invited to provide comment / input to the municipality, on its 
intention to start with parking management along the Main Road in 
Franschhoek. 
   

Any inputs may be forwarded to: engineering.services@stellenbosch.gov.za or 
submitted at the following address: Second Floor; Ecclesia Building; 71 Plein Street; 
Stellenbosch. 
 
Comments / inputs must be submitted on or before 1 March 2023. Any person who is 
unable to read and write or have any sight disability, will be assisted by an official at 
the above-mentioned address, should they not be able to provide comments on their 
own accord.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Geraldine Mettler 
Municipal Manager 

17/01/2023 
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